
 
 

 

*** Special Announcement *** 
Dear subscribers - The following event is being shared with you at the request of the Director of the Slutzker Center for International Services.  We hope you will consider attending. 

 

Memorial Service for Dr. T.E. Koshy 

 
(photo of Dr. Koshy from “International Friendship Evangelism” 

website.  Dr. Koshy founded IFE in 1972.) 

 

Memorial Service for Dr. T.E. Koshy 

Hendricks Chapel will host a memorial service for Dr. T.E. Koshy on Saturday, 
October 13th at 11 AM in the Main Chapel. Dr. T.E. Koshy, who passed on August 
28, 2012, after a long illness, served as the Syracuse University Evangelical Chaplain 
at Hendricks Chapel for forty years.  Dr. Koshy received both M.A. and Ph.D. 
degrees from SU in mass communications in the S.I. Newhouse School of 
Communications. 
 
First arriving on campus as a graduate student in 1965, Dr. Koshy embodied his faith 
through a ministry of hospitality, service, compassion and love. In his last interview, 
Dr. Koshy reminded us, “What modern technology and diplomacy cannot 
accomplish, true love can….it breaks down walls of prejudice and hatred and 
builds bridges of relationship and understanding.”  
 
All are welcome to join in the celebration of Dr. Koshy’s life and ministry. A small 
reception will follow in Heroy Atrium. 

When - Saturday – Oct 13, 2012 

Time – 11:00am 

Where – Hendricks Chapel  

Cost – Free 

 
 
 

 
SCIS News is a listserv owned and managed by the Slutzker Center for International Services, Division of Student Affairs, at Syracuse University. It is the publisher of SCIS 
News. Permission is granted to freely distribute the information posted to this list as long as its contents remain unchanged. 
 
If your e-mail account is on a server other than “syr.edu” and you would like to receive our newsletter, please e-mail your request to Jeremy Wong at jewong@syr.edu.  In the 
subject line, please type: “Subscribe to SCIS Newsletter” and add your e-mail address and full name to the message. 

 
If you would like to submit news or events for the SCIS Newsletter, please send your information and any related graphics to Jeremy Wong for approval. 

 


